Subject: Proposed adjacent Washtenaw Avenue re-zoning

From: Bieliauskas, Linas (Linas)

Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 9:14 AM

To: DiLeo, Alexis <ADiLeo@a2gov.org>

Cc: M. Blair Gerdes

Subject: Proposed adjacent Washtenaw Avenue re-zoning

As a resident, | am writing to strongly object to re-zoning of parcels on Washtenaw Avenue adjacent to the Woodcreek
subdivision and adjoining South Pond area. Traffic congestion and tie-ups are already significant and further hi-density
development would create a clearly negative impact on residents and traffic flow patterns. The current residential
zoning was previously approved by council and should remain so — the proposed changes to our area would create
significant adversity. Beside this, redevelopment along Platt Road, feeding in to Washtenaw, will further congest this
traffic corridor. Please do not do this to our lovely and pleasant residential area.

Linas A. Bieliauskas, Ph.D., ABPP-Cn,Cl
1407 Emily Court, Ann Arbor, MI 48104-4293
+1 734-657-7904; Fax: +1 734-936-9262
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